
201314 Growth and Apportionment Deficit as per Recalc received on February 18, 2015 

 

Below are the numbers received with the 2013-14 Recal on February 18, 2015. As mentioned, I'm still 
working with the Chancellor's Office to reconcile the cash received for 2013-14. The Chancellor's Office 
will be revising this Recalculation by approximately March 20. I will be requesting a detailed report by 
District with Total Funded and Unfunded FTEs tomorrow, 
 
 

 


